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Fall looks to finally be here, and we can turn our thoughts to football, shorter days, and

crisper air. In this newsletter, you will find information on my upcoming events, legislation

and helpful information.

Please read on, I would love to hear your thoughts.  If you have any questions or concerns,

please send me an email: hannon@nysenate.gov.
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